Daily Announcements
September 18, 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]French Club: The first meeting of French Club is tomorrow (Thursday) in room 139 from 2:45 to 3:30. Not in a French class? No problem, everyone in grades 6-8 is welcome to learn about the culture of the French-speaking world. There will be videos, snacks, music and more. Pick up a permission slip in rooms 139 or 142, or on the web site.
Musical Theater Club: Do you like singing, dancing, and acting? Do you hope to be a part of this year's musical? Are you not sure but want to find out? Then come on out to Musical Theater Club every Tuesday starting September 27th in the auditorium from 2:30-3:15pm. The club is open to anyone and everyone. No previous experience necessary. Questions? See Ms. Stump in room 188
Ford Focus: Do you want to be part of our Ford Focus crew? If you would like to be a TV personality, or work behind the scenes preparing for the broadcast come to the technology office to pick up an application.
Book Donations: Attention all students! For the next few weeks, we will be collecting non-religious and non-holiday books for children in need. Bring in board books, picture books, and children's chapters books! Please drop them off in Ms. Stump's room 188. The deadline is October 18th. Any donation helps!
Book Donations: If you have a Wish Tree book from summer reading and would like to donate the book to Philadelphia reads, drop the book in the boxes outside of the library. The boxes will have a picture of the book on it. We will be collecting the Wish Tree books until the end of September.
H-Pride: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride string backpack. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher ‘s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the library. You will receive your backpack in homeroom within the week.
Found: This bracelet was found in the 8th-grade hallway. This item can be reclaimed in the tech office. Also, the student who stopped in looking for her headphones, please come to the tech office.

